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Minnesota Health Care Programs Operations Transition

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) currently holds a comprehensive services
agreement for Medicaid Operations with Amerigroup (AGP), an affiliate of Elevance Health (formerly known as
Anthem).

Blue Cross’ contract with AGP is set to expire on December 31, 2023. As part of the standard procurement
process, a formal market scan was performed, as well as a thorough analysis of Medicaid technology solutions,
to ensure we provide Blue Plus members with the best services possible.

Medicaid Operations will be brought back to Blue Cross as of January 1, 2024.

Internal workgroups are meeting to identify key milestones for bringing the Medicaid Operations back to Blue
Cross. As details become available, they will be communicated.

Questions can be emailed to MHCPPROVIDERS @bluecrossmn.com.
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